
 

 

It’s spring time! 

This term the Sensory Pathway are exploring a variety of 

activities based around the topic ‘Once upon a time’ where we 

have the opportunity to dive deeper into a few of our favourite 

traditional fairy tales and rhymes.  

We will be exploring props, real life objects, and participating in 

role play activities to help us gain a better understanding the 

traditional stories in reading. We are using our math skills and 

knowledge to sort objects by size, shape or colour, and build 

the castles and towers for the prince and princesses. 

Pupils in the sensory pathway continue to enjoy the community 

visits, swimming and using the outside learning environments in 

and around school, especially now the weather is getting nicer. 

 

We look forward to seeing you for class visits soon,  

The Sensory Pathway Team. 

 


